
CONGRATS,
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NEXT 
MEETING:

 

Thursday,
February 27th

 

Enjoy vacation!
 

Welcome back! Today is the
day that we celebrate all of
the new Key Clubbers that
have  become official
members of Key Club
International this year! We're
also handing out our BRAND
NEW Key Club t-shirts, which
were gifted to us by Kiwanis!

SEEKONK HIGH SCHOOL

K E Y  C L U B NEWS
K E Y  C L U B !

IMPORTANT
REMINDERS

Our treasurer, Bailey
Adams, is currently

leading an ink cartridge
fundraiser for Key Club!
Please encourage your
friends and family to
recycle any used ink
cartridges by bringing
them in to support Key
Club! Collection bins are
located here at Seekonk
High School as well as at
the Seekonk Public
Library. Thank you!

Our other treasurer,
Chanelle Gomez, is

running a super fun POW
matchmaker fundraiser
in the spirit of Valentine's
day! Fill out a personality
quiz for FREE at lunch
and then pay $1 to find
out who your potential
best friend or soulmate
may be!
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SEEKONK HIGH SCHOOL

K E Y  C L U B

UPCOMING
VOLOPPS

 

NEWS 
 
 
 
 

WANT TO BE 
A LEADER?

 
 

Visit Bethany
to fill out a snowflake

with your name & 
community service
hours for our tree!

Volunteers will be needed to 
 hang them up after school!

 
 
 
 
 
 

VOLOPPS are sparse at the
moment! Please keep
checking your email, 

Google Classroom, and
SignUpGenius for updates

on any new volunteer
opportunities that may arise

throughout February.
 

We're currently looking for
someone to lead the

Crayola Project, Teens for
Jeans, or the AIDS Care

Ocean State Toiletry
Drive! If you are interested

in leading any of these
initiatives or have any
questions about doing
so, please let us know!

EGG HUNT
NEWS 

 
It's that time of year again!
Soon, we will be collecting
donations of candy to fill
Easter eggs for Key Club's

annual egg hunt! Every
Key Clubber should bring
in two bags (or one large

bag) of peanut free,
individually wrapped

candy that will be able to
fit inside of eggs. (No

Smarties, please!)

Little Hats,
Big Hearts
meets for the 
last time on this 
Friday! Thank you for all
that have participated!
 


